
From: Con O'Donnell  
Sent: 13 March 2019 
To: Ferris, Jillian <Jillian.ferris@uregni.gov.uk>;  
Subject: Proposed Modification of Gas Conveyance Licences to Implement Decision on Harmonised 
Transmission Tariff 
 
Jillian, 
 
GNI (UK) does not have any further comments on this consultations. That said, I would ask UR to 
share the responses received on the GNI(UK) license and consult with GNI (UK) if you plan to make 
any further changes from what is being consulted on, and/or, previously shared with us. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Con 
 
 
Con O’Donnell | Regulatory Framework Manager 
 
Gas Networks Ireland 
P.O. Box 51,Gasworks Road, Cork, Ireland 
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